February 13, 2023 - Late Item 22.2
K. & M. Pedersen - VP-572

TELLUE®

Addition

3 messages

Kathy Pedersen Sun, Dec 4, 2022 al 9:43 AM

To:
Cc:
To Whom It May Concern:

Following a discussion with our neighbour, Diana Carlson of 2091 20 Street NE Salmon Arm V1E 2G3, we understand that they are hoping to add an addition to their
home this upcoming spring.

Diana was asking if we have any issues or concerns with them requesting a variance for the new construction as the addition might be located close to our shared
property lines.

That portion of their property lies beside our workshop and we don't see any reason why this would impact our views or privacy.

Kathy Pedersen
Mitch Erickson

I | o Arm

V1E 2G3

To:

Thanks so much
{Ouoted text hiddon)

Kathy Pedersen Sun, Dec 4, 2022 at 9:52 AM
To: Diana Carlson

No problem!

From: Diana Carlson _
Sent: December 4, 2022 10:48 AM

To: Kathy Pedersen

Subject: Re: Additicn

[Quoted 1wext hidden)





